Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science

08 /08/2023

NOTICE

(For First Year B.Com ( A & F))

Students of First Year B.Com (A & F) are hereby informed that
the college has arranged a visit to Reserve Bank of India
Monetary Museum, as a part of internal assessment and it is
compulsory for all the students. The visit is scheduled on

Friday, 25™ August, 2023.

Students will have to pay a registration fee of Rs. 200/~ (as a
deposit) for the said visit to Ms. Michelle Menezes latest by
Saturday, 12™ August, 2023. This amount will be refunded on

the day of the visit to the participating students.

| Note that no lectures will take place on 25" August, 2023 on

account of the said educational visit.

For further details about the visit a meeting will be held on

Wednesday, 23" August, 2023 at 10.15 am in their classroom.
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